MINISTER OF TOURISM, ECONOMIC AFFAIRS,
TRAFFIC AND TELECOMMUNICATION

To: Ms. Sjamira Roseburg

Philipsburg, September 6™, 2019

Subject: Receipt of resignation letter

Dear Ms. Roseburg,

Receipt of your resignation letter from the Supervisory Council of the Bureau of Telecommunication
and Post as per September 5%, 2019 is hereby confirmed, which letter | will consider as your request to
resign as meant in article 11 of the Ordinance Bureau Telecommunication and Post.

You have formulated the main the reason for your resignation to be the irrevocable conviction of a
member of the Supervisory Council. You have indeed brought this matter to my attention in the past
which has most definitely not escaped me. As has been indicated to you the matter will be dealt with.
This position has not changed. The fact that my schedule has not permitted me to effectively deal with
the matter within the time frame you desire does not take away from the foregoing and cannot be
misconstrued to suggest any lack of integrity on my part or that | may not be abiding to the oath | have
taken for this office.

The aforementioned having been noted, I can imagine that your membership on the board of the
Supervisory Council and your position of chairlady on the board may have become untenable in light of
your legal representation of a member of parliament in an ongoing criminal investigation against that
member of parliament which may be connected the Bureau of Telecommunication and Post. In light
this of your resignation from the Supervisory Council is hereby accepted.

I wish you much success in your future endeavors.
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